
 

           

Hello LCA families,  

On behalf of Lago Dining Services, welcome back to the 2016-2017 

school year! I think we can all agree the new school year is off to a great 

start. The hot lunch program has also opened the kitchen again for its third 

year on August 29th serving the best school lunch program in town! As 

always, our mission is to provide the best possible ingredients free from all 

of the garbage! No artificial colors or flavors, partially hydrogenated oils or 

high fructose corn syrup.  We feature hormone and antibiotic-free products. 

The lunch menu is prepared fresh every day including homemade soup, 

salad bar & dressings, fresh cut fruit as well as our ala carte items like yogurt 

& granola parfaits with berries & wrap sandwiches. This program is very 

important to us because it is important to all of our students to have good 

fuel to fill their mind & body to excel in their school day. It is our hope that 

the LCA community agrees with the value of the lunch program, your 

participation is the best way to show your support! We are offering a 

beginning of the school year promotion; one full lunch every day of the 

calendar school year (full hot lunch entrée, choice of soup or salad or fruit 

bar, and white milk or bottled water) for $700. A significant savings of $65-

$155 considering pre-ordered lunch is $4.25 and $4.75 if not pre-ordered. 

Please submit the total payment on or before October 1, 2016 to take 

advantage of this promotion. Checks can be made to Lago Dining Services. If 

paying online direct to your My School Account, please accompany payment 

with a separate email to dining@lcasaints.com for confirmation. We truly 

enjoy serving your Saints!  

Stay healthy, 

Nicole Salerno, Chef Leah 

Lago Dining Services 
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